
 God is Always Right on Time 

It's that time of year when a few mentors and young men from Walking Tall 

(WT) depart on an inspiring journey to Las Vegas to attend transformative 

automotive events. These experiences include the National Hot Rod Associa-

tion (NHRA) race, opportunities to connect with industry legends, visits to 

automobile museums, and attending the well-known SEMA show.                

This letter marks the beginning of a series of these trips. 

The adventure kicked off at the NHRA race, where Top Fuel dragsters, such as 

Antron Brown and Steve Torrence, accelerate from 0 to 100 mph in approxi-

mately 0.8 seconds, reaching breathtaking speeds over 297 mph in just 660 

feet. Imagine the thrill of going from a standstill to 100 mph in less than a     

second—what a rush! We are fortunate that Antron Brown dedicated time out 

of his busy schedule to speak with our group, reminding us that he uses his   

racing talents to spread the powerful message of God. Clark, the Capco team 

manager, finds pleasure in educating this group, sharing invaluable behind-the-

scenes technical knowledge that empowers them. A divine moment was 

meeting the Big Time Pest Control team owner and his family, who proudly   

displayed a biblical verse on their top-fuel funny car. After a heartfelt conversa-

tion, we recognized the importance of nurturing this connection and agreed to 

keep this wonderful new relationship alive! 
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And so we know and rely on the love God has for us. 

God is love. Whoever lives in love lives in God, and God in them. 1 John 4:16 

If you haven’t ever supported Walking Tall, please consider a one time donation or regular monthly      
donation to support and continue offering many skills to these young men. Thank you so much!                
Walking Tall: PO Box 3789 Central Point, OR 97502 or walkingtallso.org for online donations. 

Support for our trip would mean so much to us and would have a profound impact on our journey.               

Your assistance can make a real difference! 

Thank you so much to our 

host family,                                   

Rob and Claudia! 


